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I do not understand how this will help the law abiding citizens. All I see is more 

money out of our pockets, and criminals still being criminals.  This is infringement on 

our constitutional right. This has to stop. Putting multiple small bills off of one the 

people already voted out, It’s ridiculous and in no way helping our State.   I use to be 

proud to be an Oregonian. I love my state but I love my freedom more. Every bill put 

in about guns is not ment to help stop criminals its only hurting us law abiding 

citizens. I strongly Oppose this bill it is a waist of time and money.  


